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My comments refer to Main Issues Report Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road. I request that the land at Inchgarth Road is included in

the Local Development Plan for several reasons. Firstly, the routes between North Deeside and Inchgarth are not fit for purpose and are not suitable for the high

volume of traffic using these roads. The proposed new link road would cater to the high volume of traffic and would provide safer routes for all road users,

including pedestrians and cyclists. In addition, the site also offers a rare opportunity to meet current housing needs, whilst retaining the green space through the

inclusion of a wildlife corridor.
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